
Happy New Year!


The Woopi Club decided that with the pressures of surviving Christmas and the 
influx of New Year visitors together with the fact that our usual outing day for 
January 2023 would fall on Australia Day, that it might be best to commence 
outings for the year in February.  However, for those who are looking for a little bit 
of gardening company in January, we thought that we could ease into 2023 with a 
little morning tea  and a stroll through just one largish garden.


If you think you are looking for a little bit of gardening company, we would love 
you to join us at 10:30am on Wednesday 25th January at Suzanne Young’s garden 
at 78 Corindi Park Drive Corindi Beach.


We will provide something to drink …. tea, coffee or  perhaps a little tipple of vino 
for the non drivers, and if we all bring something to share, I’m sure it can be a 
pleasant welcome to the new year.  You are welcome to chat on the verandah or 
amble in the garden with your chosen beverage.


 We can continue on to the Amble Inn for lunch if you wish to make a day of it.  
Look forward to seeing you then.  If you are unsure of the plans or the right exit to 
take, call Sue on 0413 883 831


Your Jolly Jaunt Gals,


Carol, Jill and Sue


 Jaunt Jottings  for 
January 2023



